
   

 

 

 

 

   
   
   
 

 

   

 

Chiefs, 

Please see the attached update on the immigration injunction provided by FPCA GC 
David Marsey. 

The United States District Court, Southern District of Florida, has entered an 
Omnibus Order addressing Florida’s recently passed unauthorized alien statutes. In 
relevant part, the Order includes a preliminary injunction prohibiting, among other 
things, state and local law enforcement from enforcing Florida Statutes 811.102 and 
811.103. This injunction will remain in effect until further order of the trial or appellate 
courts.  Officers, administrators, or agencies that make arrests or charge violations 
of these statutes do so contrary to the Court’s order and may be found in contempt 
of court.  

We will continue to monitor the issues and will provide additional information when it 
becomes available. 

If you have any questions please contact GC Marsey at 850-841-8365 (office 
number). 

Jennifer C. Pritt 
Executive Director 
Florida Police Chiefs Association (FPCA) 
850-219-3631 
jpritt@fpca.com 
Faithfully serving Florida's Police Chiefs 
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